
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Will you help us “Stuff the Bus”? 
 

Join United Way of Forsyth County as we “Stuff the 
Bus” for the first day of school! 

 
Team up with United Way of Forsyth County and other community 
partners during the months of June and July as we “Stuff the Bus” 

with school supplies for children in need. We need your help to 
provide Forsyth County students with the most basic items for 
back-to-school. Help us prepare for the first day of school by 

donating items within your company or civic organization.  
 

Donations will go to Forsyth County Schools and other local 
organizations to help students who need school supplies for the 

2017-2018 school year. For more information, contact the  
United Way office at 770-781-4110 or 

melissa@unitedwayforsyth.com and help us “Stuff the Bus!” 
 


